

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

15th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of a very exciting week.

Dates for next week:

Monday 18th: Parent Forum (2.30pm; please contact the school office if you wish to attend)

Tuesday 19th: Penguin Class assembly (9.10am)
Wednesday 20th: Stingray Class assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 21st: Sports Day

And beyond...

Tuesday 26th: Year 5 taster day at Seahaven Academy)

Thursday 28th: Pelican Class assembly (9.10am); Sports Day reserve date **Friday 29th:** Whole school cycling challenge: Land's End to John O'Groats

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

District Sports

On Wednesday, fifty of our most finely tuned Key Stage 2 athletes competed at the annual Newhaven and Peacehaven District Sports athletics competition, against five other local school. The team were absolutely amazing and we finished 2nd overall – our highest ever position! An enormous congratulations goes to everybody that took part, the fantastic support from our parents and all the staff for their hard work in PE. We can be very proud of ourselves.

I hope you all enjoy a sunny weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher